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Mai Vang

From: Stamate S. <skliris@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 4:09 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Re: 733 Fairview Ave N
Attachments: image001.png

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you, Ms. Vang. 
 
On Mon, Jun 3, 2024, 15:49 Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Sounds good, thank you. 

  

From: Stamate S. <skliris@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 3:11 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Herb Smith <herbys4@msn.com> 
Subject: Re: 733 Fairview Ave N 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Ms. Vang, 

  

At this time, I only see a hearing on my work schedule set for 1:30 PM on July 9, 2024. 

  

I have put your matter for July 9, 2024, on my calendar to be at the legislative hearing 
around 11 AM that morning.   

If anything changes, I will surely let you know. 

  

Thank you, 
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On Mon, Jun 3, 2024 at 2:42 PM Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hi Mr. Skliris, 

  

My next available date is July 9th. 

  

  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 

M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and  
location.

 

  

  

  

  

From: Stamate S. <skliris@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 2:39 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Stephen Ubl <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Herb Smith <herbys4@msn.com> 
Subject: Re: 733 Fairview Ave N 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Good afternoon, Ms Vang,  
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I am in receipt of your email. 

  

I will be out of town that entire week for an all-day prepaid trial advocacy training for my job, (June 24-28, 2024), up 
north and unfortunately, I will not be available to attend this proposed legislative hearing that week. 

  

If other dates are available, I will do my best to attend. 

  

Alternatively, you are welcome to contact Stephen Ubl for a progress report update and if he is open to a 90-day 
continuance. Perhaps, in the interim, the remaining deficiencies will be cured rendering attendance at the next 
legislative hearing unnecessary. 

  

  

Thank you,  

  

On Mon, Jun 3, 2024, 14:00 Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Skliris, 

  

Please see attached. 

  

  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 

M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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